
 

 ISM/TEM/Events/Open Evening study day letter Nov 21 

 
 
23rd November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
THURSDAY 25th NOVEMBER 2021 
 
Etone College Sixth Form will be closed to all Year 12 and 13 students on Thursday 25th 
November in order that staff can prepare for open evening.  Please note, however, that 
whilst the Sixth Form will be closed to students, they will still be required to attend 
online classes and complete work set, as detailed below. 
 
Year 12 students will be required to attend virtual lessons online via Microsoft Teams. 
 
Year 13 students will be given structured revision activities and need to complete these ahead 
of their upcoming mock exams.  
 
Students helping on the evening will have received a separate letter and need to arrive on site 
by 5pm in smart attire in line with the sixth form dress code.  Students will be dismissed at 
7.30pm and parents/carers should arrange the necessary transport arrangements for students 
to return home safely. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 


